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Andrea Gyger

From: Kathleen Erie <kathleene@sanmiguelcounty.org>

Sent: Friday, June 06, 2014 4:45 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Rulemaking Concerning Voting System Condidtions for Use

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Secretary Gessler: 
 
I have reviewed all of the comments received by your office up to this afternoon and  echo the excellent points made by 
so many of we small counties that use the Hart system, particularly the concern that we might be required to buy BOSS 
licenses in order to enter a few passwords. 
 
One point I did not see mentioned, however, is on page 7 of 7 - 20.17.6 (E).  While the Hart system requires judge 
intervention to accept a ballot that was rejected by the scanner, there is a button, not a key.  Are you asking that some key 
mechanism be installed in place of the button?   
 
Sincerely, 

M. Kathleen Erie 

San Miguel County Clerk and Recorder 
PO Box 548 

305 W. Colorado Avenue 

Telluride, CO  81435-0548 

Phone:  970-728-3954 

Fax:  970-728-4808 


